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Pat Kaluza

From: Susan Ferrozzo <sferrozzo@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 11:58 AM
To: Pat Kaluza
Cc: drew.roach@house.mn.gov
Subject: HF 1800 Election Intergrity 

Dear RepresentaƟve Kaluza 
 
Thank you for your work in this most important issue of our Country, and our State of Minnesota  
 
I have been a member of the Dakota County ElecƟons Integrity Group since its beginnings, February 2021.   This group 
formed soon aŌer the obvious blatant elecƟon fraud our State and Country experienced in the 2020 elecƟon  
 
We as a group spent many hours working together and researching our informaƟon with the help of amazing dedicated 
IT specialists  
 
We spent many Tuesday mornings at the Dakota Country Commissioners MeeƟngs appealing to them to please allow fair 
and equitable voƟng to us ciƟzens.   PresenƟng to them the evidence of fraud within our County  
 
Our efforts and requests and many expert documents fell on deaf ears.     Blank faces staring back as we spoke.    Some 
rude commissioners scrolling through their phones, while we were presenƟng.    Allowing us to speak for formality 
purposes only, yet not caring.   
 
We have been requesƟng paper voter-roll log ins,  one day voƟng, no mail-in ballots or drop off boxes, etc.  
   
I could not understand the empty responses from those we confronted unƟl I came to the conclusion that those in 
power know about the fraud; they know that is the only way for them to keep their posiƟon, therefore no acƟon to 
address this most grievous issue that affects our enƟre state. I soon began to realize that they do not work for We The 
People, they work for a CorporaƟon   
 
As a result we all see the evil that has transpired in our State  
 
As Ɵme has gone on and many patriots throughout our Country are fighƟng to save our Country, more and more 
evidence has come to the surface.   I am most grateful for this! 
 
Please realize that we American ciƟzens have consƟtuƟonal rights to vote, and therefore mail in ballots is not the same 
thing   It is cancelling out my voice, my ballot  
You cannot prove the mail-in ballots or even just registered voters are American ciƟzens of our CounƟes and State  
 
We must return to one day voƟng, paper watermarked ballots, photo ID and proof of ciƟzenship, absentee ballots only 
for those who are traveling, to preserve our freedoms for our children and grandchildren  
 
I pray this can come true as soon as possible to save our Republic  
 
Thank you for your Ɵme in this most important issue before us today! 
 
Susan Ferrozzo  
 


